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FISCAL FUND IMPACT: Bond 
IMPACT AMOUNT:   $87,223.74 
MEETING TYPE:   Regular 

 
            

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY/BACKGROUND:  
As we continue to implement the plan for the bond this project will cover the structured cabling for 
Adler and Stevenson.  We plan to use the Erate program for this project which will allow the district 
to be reimbursed for up to 80% of this project.  We released an RFP and opened bids on 
2/29/2024.  We received 3 bids with NerdsXpress being the low bid for both structured cabling 
and the fiber work at both buildings. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
Administration recommends that the Board of Education authorize NerdsXpress to complete the 
structured cabling and fiber work at Adler and Stevenson in the amount of $87,223.74. 
 
IMPACT IF NOT APPROVED: 
Adler and Stevenson will not have internet access in the building. 
 
NEXT STEPS IF APPROVED:  
We will begin the Adler work in April and Stevenson will be completed over the winter during 
renovations. 
 
 


